
 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Date: November 4, 2014 
 
Re: The Vimy Ridge Canadian Heritage Tour  
 
 
“Many historians and writers consider the Canadian victory at Vimy a defining moment 
for Canada, when the country emerged from under the shadow of Britain and felt capable 
of greatness.”  Tim Cook 
 
In commemoration of the 100th anniversary of the First World War, Black Gold Regional 
Schools (BGRS) is excited to announce The Vimy Ridge Canadian Heritage Tour. The 
eight BGRS high schools from across the division are currently working collaboratively 
to organize, for spring 2017, this once in a lifetime opportunity for students to 
experience living history. 
 
The vision of this authentic experience is to heighten student understanding of the role 
Canadians played in WWI. Students in grades 11 and 12 of the 2017 school year 
(currently enrolled in grades 9 and 10) will have the remarkable opportunity to travel to 
Western European Canadian heritage destinations. Some of these historically 
significant locations will include Vimy Ridge, Dieppe, Ypres, Juno Beach, Paris and 
Brussels. 
 
This unprecedented Division-wide international experience will involve a large number 
of students from all of our communities throughout the BGRS region. 
 
For more exciting details including a promotional video on The Vimy Ridge Canadian 
Heritage Tour please visit www.tiny.cc/vimy  
 
 
 
Black Gold Regional Division No.18 is located directly south of Edmonton, extending 
from the New Sarepta area in the east, to the Warburg area in the west. It includes the 
municipalities of Beaumont, Devon, Thorsby, Calmar, and Leduc. With 
approximately 10,000 students enrolled in 30 schools BGRS teachers and 
support staff are committed to “inspiring success” in all students. For more information 
on Black Gold Regional Division No.18 and our schools, visit http://www.blackgold.ca 
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